
 

Ref No: Plexh/cir/493                                                                             Date: 30.07.24 

To, 

All Members of Plexconcil 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: EU- Anti Subsidy Investigation on PET from India (R820) 

We wish to inform that we have received a communication from the O/o DGTR wherein 
they have mentioned that the European Commission has sent them a Note verbale 
dated 26 July 2024 regarding “anti-subsidy expiry review request concerning imports of 
Certain Polyethylene Terephthalate (PET) - R820 from India”. 

The note mentions that the European Commission has decided to initiate an anti-
subsidy investigation on the above product, and a Notice of Initiation has been 
published in the Official Journal of the European Union. We have attached a copy of this 
Notice for your ready reference, and the Memorandum on Sufficiency of Evidence (click 

here). 

Members are hereby requested to take note of this and participate in the investigation. 

Regards, 

Sribash Dasmohapatra 

Executive Director 

DIN: 02587694 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 

(Sponsored by the Ministry of Commerce & Industry, Dept. of Commerce, Govt. of 
India) 
Dynasty Business Park, B Wing, Ground Floor 
Andheri Kurla Road, Andheri East 
Mumbai - 400 059 - India 

Ph: +91 22 40170000 
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